
 

 

OLOL 6th Form Admissions 2024-25 Consultation – Response Form 

 

Consultation on the proposal for changes to the admissions arrangements of 6th Forms 2024-25 

 

1. As the admissions authority, we are consulting on proposed changes to 6th Form admission 

arrangements for the following 6th Forms in our Catholic Multi Academy Trust. Please select 

the school from the list below on which you are providing comment: 

 

⃝ All Saints’ 6th Form, Mansfield, Notts 

⃝ Christ The King 6th Form, Arnold, Notts 

⃝ The Becket School 6Th Form, West Bridgford, Notts 

⃝ St Peter and St Paul 6th Form, Lincs 

⃝ The Trinity School, Aspley, Nottm 

 

2. In relation to the proposed changes only, please leave your comments below. 

 

 

 



 

3.  To help us analyse the responses to this consultation it would be helpful if you could please 

select from the options below: 

 

⃝ Staff Member 

⃝ Parishioner 

⃝ Home Local Authority 

⃝ Bordering Local Authority 

⃝ Local School 

⃝ Parent 

 

 

Please enter, if appropriate, which Local Authority you are responding from: 

Please enter, if appropriate, which school you are responding from: 

 

Please enter, if appropriate, which school you are responding from: 

 

 

4. To verify responses, we would be grateful if you could please provide us with your email 

address: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return your completed response to: The CMAT Admissions Lead, Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic 
Multi Academy Trust, 1st Floor, Loxley House, Riverside Business Park , Tottle Road, Nottingham      
NG2 1RT  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


